
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/17/2013 12:28:50 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: State Budget Question

What number has PG&E publicly reported to the SEC for a CPUC potential San Bruno penalty?

To:

SB GT&S 0116183
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